
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
6

th
 September 2018 

   

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am delighted to say that arrangements have been made for Gymnastics club to 

continue this term. It will run for 10 weeks from Thursday 20th September until 

Thursday 29th November 2018 and will cost £45 for the term.  
 

The morning Gymnastics club will begin in the main hall at 8am and the children 

will be escorted to their own classroom once they are changed into their uniform at 

8.50am. There is no need to come to school to do this. Each session will be 

observed by a member of Alwyn staff and led by Kayleigh, a gymnastics coach 

from AK Gymnastics Academy. 
 

If your child is interested in participating in this club, please complete the form 

below and hand in to your child’s teacher or to Mrs McCarthy in the office by 

Tuesday 11th September. There is no need to pay at this time. As we can only offer 

places to 20 children, we will ask for payment if your child is successful.  
 

If your child does not receive a place this term, they will be put on a waiting list 

and will be offered a place in January should they still be interested. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs M Evans 

Physical Activity Co-ordinator 

 

 

Yes my son/daughter would like a place in the Gymnastics morning club (20.9.18-

29.11.18). I understand I must pay £45 should my child be successful in applying. 

 

Name of child ____________________________ from class ____________ 

 

 

Medical information ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent/carer signature ________________________________________________ 
 


